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Welcome Back  

It’s hard to believe this is the final half term of the academic year! We have another fun filled half term with us 

welcoming our new cohort into school for their induction and seeing the children spending a day with their new class 

teachers as we start our transition program into next year.  

The PTA are in full swing as they prepare for our Summer Fair, which is set to be an amazing event. Please do 

support where you can and keep an eye on the newsletter for what is needed.   

Important Dates  

24th Jun 14.15 Parent Council meeting  

25th Jun 9.00 Sports Day - Parents/Carers 
  welcome to join us  

10th Jul  Change Over Day 

10th Jul Reception Information session  

10th Jul Reception taster session   

10th Jul Pre-School Information session  

12th Jul 15.15 PTA Summer Fair  

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 
Annual Planner can be viewed here. 

Kids Club Places for 2024-2025  

Thank you everyone who has completed the 

kids club booking form for September 2024.  

Kids Club places with be confirmed and applied to your 

MCAS app by Friday 21st June. Please could all families 

check allocated patterns and email any enquiries to 

kidsclub@woodfordprimary.org.uk  

Social Media 

Thank you to everyone who has shared their social 

media preference between Twitter or 

Instagram with us via the online form. We 

will update on this further through the Parent 

Council feedback following the next meeting.  

PTA Father’s Days Shop 

The PTA are running a Father’s Day gift shop in 

school on Friday 14th June.  We would like to 

extend a big thank you to the PTA for organising 

another successful event and for your continued support.  

Unicef - Rights Respecting School  

The PSHE (Personal, Social, Health Education) curriculum is an incredibly important thread throughout all that we 

do, in and around our learning environment and in the way that all individuals (pupils and staff) behave and interact 

with each other. As you may recall, we started our journey to become a Rights Respecting School last year and are 

recognised as a ‘Rights Committed’ school, meaning we are committed to placing the Rights of the Child at the 

heart of our ethos. We are dedicated to continue the work we have started and are proud of the ways in which our 

pupils discuss, challenge and reflect on their rights already.  

The next step of our journey is to become ‘Rights Aware’, meaning that our pupils and school 

community know about and understand their rights and how they can support and protect the 

rights of others on a local and global scale. One of the ways that we do this is through our weekly 

Whole School Assemblies, where carefully selected texts and articles are unpicked and translated 

to what this means to a child at Woodford Primary School. We will share the article that we have 

covered with you via the school newsletter so you ask your child about this right and what it 

means to them?   

Sports Day  

Our sports day will take place on Tuesday 25th 

June (weather permitting) and will last 

approximately 1hr. Family members are welcome 

to come along and support the 

children. The event will take place 

from around 9.05am. More 

information will follow in next weeks 

newsletter.  

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/04/Annual-Planner-23-24_v5-1.pdf

